Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter February 2020

Important Bunny Bunch News!

Each class is off to a good start to the New Year as they learned, experienced and had fun doing a lot of new things! The children certainly have a blast!

February is dental Health Month. The children will be having a visit from the dentist on February 28th and are very excited! They will learning about the right foods to eat, how to brush their teeth and a bunch more facts on how to keep their teeth healthy and cleaned!

February 1st is Super Bowl dress-up day! Have your child wear their football gear!

The children will be having their Valentine's Day Ice Cream Party on Friday, February 14th. Please keep an eye out for a sign-up sheet next to the computer for daycare children and outside of the classroom if your child is in UPK.

Sabres days are Friday, February 7th, 21st and 28th!

Just a reminder: tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!



Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish both Emery and Rosalie a happy 1st birthday. Next we want to wish a very special 2nd birthday to Penelope and a happy 3rd birthday to both John and Nova. We would also love to wish a big happy 5th birthday to Kylieann, James, Birjot, Reyna Kennedy and Morgan!

Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss. Samantha from our Boulevard location! Miss. Samantha has been with Bunny Bunch for a year now and has proven herself to be a valuable asset to our Bunny Bunch team! Miss. Samantha is one of our UPK Lead Teachers and is doing a fantastic job! She goes above and beyond to make sure her students strive for greatness and are ready for Kindergarten! Her dedication and hard work for her job definitely does not go unnoticed as it is shown through the accomplishments of her students and presentation of her classroom. Miss. Samantha is an energetic and caring teacher who brings a lot of excitement to her class and concern for her students. She leads an organized classroom where every student is engaged in fun and intellectual learning activities. The children, as well as the parents love her for all that she does for them! We are confident that Miss. Samantha will have her class ready to move up into Kindergarten this next school year! Miss. Samantha can also be counted on to be a reliable and helpful employee. She has a great work ethic and is always willing to help in any circumstance and when needed. She is a great organizer and cleaner, we couldn't be more thankful for what she does for the facility! We are lucky to have Miss. Samantha here at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Miss. Samantha, we love you!!!

Star Students of the Month!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month.

The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: Ava Toddlers: Colton Pre-K 3: Lylah

Pre-K 4: Reyna, Birjot, Renesmee, Mateo, Lee, Peyten, Jason, Mackynzie, Christopher, Cory, Hannah, Xxavier and Olivia

Infant Room News!

"All About Love" is the theme in the Infant Room this month and it's sure to be a fun one! The babies will kick off the month by making fun Valentine's Day crafts, such as making hearts with their hands, sponge painting hearts, and painting with red Jell-O. Miss. Pam and the babies will be singing new songs and reading new stories about Valentine's Day! They will continue to learn their colors and shapes during Circle Time, which all the babies love! The babies are going to LOVE all the fun activities planned for this month!

The infants will also be having a Valentine's Day party on Friday, February 14th! Please keep an eye out for a sign-up sheet next to the computer!



Congratulations to this little cutie, Ava on being our Infant Star of the Month for February! Ava is a very loveable and adorable baby who is a joy to have at Bunny Bunch. You can always find this happy little girl with a smile on her face! She is always in a good mood and definitely brightens up the classroom! Ava has grown so much in the five months since she has been with us! She is now able to roll over, has become a great sitter and soon enough she will be crawling around! We are proud of Ava's accomplishments and can't wait to see what she continues to do! Ava is a beautiful girl who has the prettiest blue eyes. This loveable and playful little girl enjoys cuddling with her teachers as well as, bouncing in the bouncer and rocking in the chair. Ava is a joy to have in the Infant Room!

Congratulations Ava, we love you!!!

Toddler Room News!

This month's theme, "February Fun," perfectly describes these next few weeks in the toddler room! The toddlers are going to start the month by learning and exploring all about, "My Body and 5 Senses." The kiddos will be making many crafts and participating in activities that all have to do with all the senses! The next week they will be a fun one for the toddlers as they learn about "Hearts and Valentines." Miss. Angela and the kiddos will be painting hearts, making heart sun catchers, and of course preparing for their Valentine's Day party! The fun does not stop there! The little cuties will be learning all about the wonderful world of "Disney" as we celebrate all the children's favorite Disney stores and characters! They will be making a Mickey Mouse craft, having a day focused on the movie Frozen and making Chewbacca's out of paper bags! We will end this fun and exciting month by learning about "Dental Health" as it is Dental Health month! They will be doing a lot of fun crafts to go along with the weekly theme such as, making marshmallow smiles and tissue paper teeth along with learning how to keep their teeth healthy! This month is one that all the toddlers will LOVE!

The toddlers will be having their Valentine's Day party on Friday, February 14th! Please keep a look out for a sign-up sheet near the computer!

The Toddler Room is happy to announce that Colton is our Star of the Month for February!

Colton is a happy and sweet little boy who always has a smile on his face! We have had the privilege to watch Colton grow and become the smart and easy going boy that he is! Colton has grown a lot since starting at Bunny Bunch and has shown many improvements! He loves to participate during Circle Time, has blossomed socially and enjoys trying new foods! He continues to surprise us each day! Colton is a very friendly and helpful boy who is always considerate of his peers feelings when they get hurt and can be found lending a helping hand at clean-up time. Colton is always going with the flow and loves to play or participate in anything that is around him. He enjoys hanging on to his bear, singing songs and playing with building toys. This handsome boy is such a pleasure to have in our Toddler room! Congratulations Colton, we love you!!!



Pre-K 3 Room News!

"A Flurry of Fun" is this month's theme in the pre-k 3 room and it is sure to be filled with lots of fun and new learning experiences! We start this month off with "A Healthy Me" where the children will be doing fun activities to learn how to be healthy! Our next week, "Think Pink for Valentine's Day" will have the kiddos preparing for their Valentine's Day party by making fun treat boxes and Valentine's Day crafts! "My Five Senses" is the theme for the next week and it is sure to be a favorite as the children do fun sensory activities to help learn about their five senses! The pre-k class will end their month by learning "D is for Dinosaurs!" Miss. Della and



her kiddos will have fun exploring and learning about dinosaurs! We are defiantly looking forward to a fun and LOVING month in pre-k 3!

The Pre-K 3 class will be having their Valentine's Day party on Thursday, February 14th! Please keep an eye out for a sign-up sheet next to the computer!

The Pre-k 3 class will be celebrating the 100th day of school on Thursday, February 13th!

Pre-k 3 is excited to announce Lylah as their Star of the Month for February! Lylah is an adorable and loveable young lady who is such a pleasure to have in class! She absolutely loves to learn and is always setting a great example for her peers. This little smarty does a remarkable job at working independently and is doing a great job at learning new

things! She always puts 110% into all of her work and it shows! Lylah has blossomed socially and can be found talking in class a lot more and loves making her teachers laugh with the stories she has to tell. Lylah leads by example and is a great role model for her friends. She is able to follow directions, use her listening ears and speak her manners. Lylah is a sweet and caring girl who is always ready to climb in a teachers lap to give the best hugs! This cutie has been with Bunny Bunch for over a year now and enjoys every minute of it! She loves and shows enthusiasm in doing crafts, playing with dolls and coloring pictures. We are very proud of this beautiful and bright young lady! Congratulations Lylah, we love you!!!

Pre-K 4 Room News!

February in the Pre-K 4 Room is going to be a month that all the children are absolutely going to LOVE! "Taking Care of Me" is our theme this month and we will kick it off with, "Healthy Heart," has all the teachers and the children learning all about being healthy, and of course preparing for Valentine's Day! We will continue talking about being healthy during our next week's theme being "Good Foods to Eat." The children will be doing fun activities to learn about eating healthy! We end this fun with "Smile! Dental Week!" This week is going to be a special week as the children learn all about health! February is going to be busy, but a fun one for all of our UPK classes!

Each class will be celebrating the 100th day of school on Thursday, February 13th!

The UPK classes will be having their Valentine's Day Ice Cream Social on Friday, February 14th! Please keep an eye out for a sign-up sheet outside your child's classroom.

There will be no UPK from Monday, February 17th – Friday, February 21st for Winter Recess.

Congratulations to our UPK Stars of the Month Reyna, Birjot, Renesmee, Mateo, Lee, Peyton, Jason, Mackynzie, Christopher, Cory, Hannah, Xxavier and Olivia.



keyna Birjot kenesmee Mateo



Lee Peyton Jason Mackynzie







No Photo ©

Xxavier



Olivia

Reyna is being recognized for her enthusiasm to learn and her lovable personality towards others. Reyna gives 100% towards everything that she does! She is a smart girl who can write her name, can successfully cut a straight line with scissors and always completes her work to the best of her abilities! This cute little girl is just the sweetest and never fails to use her manners on a daily basis! Reyna likes to spend her school day doing activities with her friends, especially her cousin Max! She likes playing in the grocery store center.

Congratulations Reyna, we love you!!!

Birjot is being recognized for hard work and dedication throughout the classroom. Since starting school, Birjot has come a long way and has become more social with his peers and now openly expresses himself throughout the day. Birjot puts 100% effort into all that he does! He is doing great educationally and has mastered writing his first name! We are so proud with how hard he is working. This sweet boy is always making new friends and is always willing to share his toys. Congratulations Birjot, we love you!!!

Renesmee is being recognized for her improvements with fine motor skills and positive attitude. This quiet brown-eyes beauty has a pleasant disposition and is always friendly. She gets along well with other children and is always willing to share. She continues being cooperative during both play and work times. Renesmee is an attentive listener, great at following directions and has a great attitude towards learning. She has learned to print her name and it learning to spell it. Her fine motor skills have improved. She loves to color, cut with scissors and draw with dry erase markers. Congratulations Renesmee, we love you!!!

Mateo is being recognized for his ability to brighten the classroom and being an active participate and learner. Mateo is the peppy member of the class who bubbles over with enthusiasm in work and play. He is very social and especially enjoys being with other children throughout the day. Mateo is well-liked by his classmates. He is very physically adept. He can run fast, gallop and skip. He shows great enthusiasm and lights up as he learns and accomplishes new tasks. Mateo is a smart boy who likes to participate in all activities. He does a great job at putting together puzzles and building tall city buildings. Congratulations Mateo, we love you!!!

Lee is being recognized for his effort towards his school work and his kindness towards others. Lee comes to school each day with a smile on his face ready to learn. We are proud of his ability to open up and take on each task 100%. Lee takes pride in his work and always gives his best effort. He has grown a lot of confidence in his pencil grip! This big sweetheart adores all of his classmates and is compatible with everyone. He enjoys every center, especially the cutting box, music and magnets! It is such a pleasure to have such a kind boy at our school! Congratulations Lee, we love you!!!

Peyton is being recognized for being a classroom leader at following directions and her helpfulness towards others. Peyton comes to school each day with a positive attitude and full of smiles! She sets a great example for others by following directions, helping others and using her manners. This little love bug who likes to cuddle with her teachers is well-liked by her friends and is always kind to everyone. Peyton likes to play classroom games such as "Who's Missing, Doggie Doggie and What Comes Next?"

We are so glad Peyton is a part of our class! Congratulations Peyton, we love you!!!

Jason is being recognized for working so hard on remembering class routines and for being a great friend! Jason has adapted well to routine and found a love for center time! This kind boy has developed great friendships and is always playing well with others. Jason really enjoys playing with blocks, tracing at the writing centers and loves playing bowling! Jason is a smart boy who is working on his letters and cutting with scissors. He is also a very curious boy who learns through asking questions! We are so proud of how far Jason has come since the beginning of the year! Congratulations Jason, we love you!!!

Mackynzie is being recognized for becoming more social and her ability to share. Since the beginning of the school year Mackynzie has blossomed and has made many different friends. She does a great job during group time with sharing ideas and helping others at clean-up. This smart girl has been working so hard at becoming a "Touch Math" expert. She is also working hard at mastering the art of cutting with scissors! Her practice is really showing! We are so proud of this little sweetie! Congratulations

Mackynzie, we love you!!!

Christopher is being recognized for his amazing growth this school year! He is a very sweet little boy who likes to participate in all activities. Christopher always has a smile on his face, especially during the times the class is singing songs and having Circle Time. He is an active boy who loves exercise time where he does a great job at skipping and galloping. Christopher's favorite center is blocks where he cooperatively plays with his friends. Christopher is always pleasant to his teachers and his listening skills have improves. Congratulations Christopher, we love you!!!

Cory is being recognized for the kindness he shows towards his friends. We can always count on Cory to be helpful and kind toward his classmates. He is a smart boy who always tried his best and is eager to try new things. When Cory is given a task he always uses a lot of effort and will complete it with pride. We are very proud of the way that Cory always offers to share his toys or play with a friend who is playing by themselves. His sweet nature is a wonderful asset to the class and we are so proud to call him the Star of the Month for February! Congratulations Cory, we love you!!!

Hannah is being recognized for her caring personality and love to learn new things. Hannah is a very smart girl and has such a bubbly personality which everyone falls in love with. She doesn't miss a beat and we can always rely on her to keep us on schedule. Hannah is so well liked by her classmates and her love for school and her friends shows every day when she walks through the doors with her beautiful smile. She is a rule follower and a great role model in our classroom. We are so proud of Hannah and so happy she is a part of our class. Congratulations Hannah, we love you!!!

Xxavier is being recognized for his kindness and helpfulness towards others. Xxavier is a very smart boy who knows all his upper and lower case letters and how to spell his name. He is a very sweet boy who loves to give his teachers hugs. You can always count on this caring boy to help his friends when they are sad. He just has the most caring heart! Xxavier loves to play with magnet blocks and likes to build towers. We can always count on Xxavier being the task master of the class as he always loves to help his teachers. Congratulations Xxavier, we love you!!!

Olivia is being recognized for her loveable personality and her ability to make others smile. Olivia is a smart girl who knows how to write her name and recite all of her colors and shapes. Olivia loves to play in the store center because she loves to go shopping! Olivia recently just joined Gymnastics here at Bunny Bunch and is absolutely loving it and doing a great job! This sweet girl is always friendly to her peers and does a fantastic job at sharing. You can always count on Olivia to make silly faces and make others laugh! We are so happy she is a part of the class! Congratulations Olivia, we love you!!!

Opposite Day!

